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We are registered supporters of Think Wildlife . The Campaign for Responsible Rodenticide
Use is keen for those who use rodenticides responsibly, and in accordance with the CRRU
code, to register their companies as CRRU Supporters.

  

We also signed up to the Orlando Protocol  on the 13th November 2002, and are sequence
number 124. The Orlando Protocol is a Charter for Worldwide Professional Environmental Pest
Management.
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http://www.thinkwildlife.org.uk/supporters.php
http://www.cepa-europe.org/Media/publications/orlandoes.pdf

